
Long Island City Neighborhood Plan 
Hybrid Land Use Public Hearing
Join us live or via Zoom as Borough President Donovan Richards hosts a hybrid land use public hearing on the  
OneLIC Long Island City Neighborhood Plan. 

Borough President Richards will hear a presentation from the NYC Department of City Planning on the plan's  
proposed zoning map and text amendments, Urban Development Action Area Project actions, City-owned property 
dispositions and City map changes. Following the presentation, members of the public will be allowed to offer  
testimony on the plan.

Prior registration is not required for those interested in testifying live at Queens Borough Hall. However, those  
interested in testifying virtually must register at queensbp.nyc.gov. 

*Anyone who seeks sign language, language translation or ADA services should contact the Planning Department  
at 718.286.2860 or vigarvey@queensbp.nyc.gov no later than Monday, June 23 at 5pm.

Thursday, June 26, 9:30am
Helen Marshall Cultural Center at Queens Borough Hall or online (via Zoom) 
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Kew Gardens NY 
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